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December 30, 2021 
 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe  
Secretary - Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street  
Columbus, OH  43215 
 

 RE: Notice of Withdrawal of Counsel 
 

Dear Secretary Troupe, 
 

In accordance with Ohio Admin. Code 4901-1-08(F), please be advised of the withdrawal of the 
law firm McNees Wallace & Nurick LLC as counsel for Aqua Ohio, Inc. and Aqua Ohio Wastewater, 
Inc. from the proceedings listed below. Please revise the Commission’s records and parties’ service 
lists accordingly: 

 
20-1617-WW-AIS 
20-1291-WW-AIS 
20-1199-WS-ATA 
20-1198-WS-AAC 

 
 In accordance with Ohio Admin. Code 4901-1-05, the Commission’s e-filing system will 
electronically serve notice of the filing of this document to all parties electronically subscribed to the 
above-referenced cases. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this 
matter. 
       

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Rebekah J. Glover    
Rebekah J. Glover 
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